**Loh Boon Chye** Chief Executive Officer boonchye.loh@sgx.com



12 September 2022

H.E. Mr. Antonio Guterres Secretary General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I am pleased to confirm our continued support for the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact on Human Rights, Labour, Environment and Anti-Corruption.

With this communication, we confirm our intent to implement these principles together with the United Nations Guiding Principles and others as relevant. We have made meaningful strides to progress the climate, environment, social and governance agenda across our stakeholders and this is set out in our latest Annual and Sustainability reports. We continually improve the integration of the UN Global Compact and its principles into our strategy, culture and day to day operations.

We are committed and continue to support engagement, capacity development and transparency for urgent global action towards the United Nations Global Compact Sustainability agenda.

Yours sincerely,

2022091201